
XXXXXXX Cracow, 23.07.2020 
XXXXXXX  
31-324 Cracow  
tel. XXXXXX 

AECOM Polska Sp. z o. o. 
Odra-Vistula Flood Management Project  
1 Pokoju Alley, Building K1  
Cracow 31-548 

Concerning: acquisition of properties nos. XXX and XXX reg. precinct of Podgórze, in connection 

with the construction of dry flood protection reservoirs in the Serafa river valley. 

With reference to the e-mail received on 18.11.2019, I am interested in 

compensation in the form of "land for land", i.e. acquisition of a replacement property as part of the 

compensation. Please prepare a proposal. 

Yours faithfully  

XXXXXXX 
 

 


